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To whom it may concern, I really can’t imagine the changes that you are planning to make for
Forex Trading. Most of us retail traders don’t have a lot of capital and enjoy trading Forex.
However the new regulations will virtually destroy Forex trading in the US. Most brokers will
have to close due to the loss of customers. You will be losing millions in revenue from dues
paying members. Please reconsider and save the US Forex market.
Sincerely,
James R Dart
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